FACULTY OF ARTS, UNIVERSITY OF COLOMBO

NOTICE TO STUDENTS, PARENTS AND GUARDIANS ON
UNAUTHORIZED SOCIAL GATHERINGS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF
COLOMBO DURING THE PERIOD OF STUDY LEAVE

This is to inform vyou that students’ organized social
gatherings arranged outside of the University of Colombo
premises with bookings made under the name of our university during

the next two weeks should be STOPPED with immediate effect,

Organizers of such events are liable for disciplinary action if such events
are organized without the permission of the Vice Chancellor and the
Dean of the Faculty of Arts.
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Senior Professor Premakumara de Silva
Dean/Faculty of Arts

17'" January 2020




